
The Standing Committee on Environment has the honour to present its

FOURTH REPORT

Pursuant to Standing Order 108(2) the Standing Committee on Environment 
undertook a study on global warming. After hearing evidence, the Committee has agreed to 
submit an interim report prior to the Second World Climate Conference in Geneva, as 
follows.


